
  The Families of the Wounded Fund Lt Jason Mann Memorial Hunt 

We are looking for corporate and individual sponsors to help provide a 

great pheasant hunting experience on 27 Oct 2018 for our Wounded Warriors 

who have given so much for all of us.  We need to raise $6,000 which will 

provide these Wounded Warriors with a full day hunting experience at the Rose 

Hill Game Preserve near Culpepper, Virginia.  They will get breakfast, warm up 

clays, a shotgun provided w/rounds, a European Tower Shoot, full catered Bar B 

Que lunch, and a traditional afternoon hunt with a guide and dog. 

Your contributions for supporting this event will go to the Families of the Wounded Fund which is a 

501 (C)(3) charity.  The Families of the Wounded Fund provides financial support to families who are 

caring for their severely wounded warriors at the McGuire VA Medical Center in Richmond, VA and at 

the Ft Belvoir Community Hospital, Ft Belvoir, VA. If you are interested in being a sponsor for this 

event and providing an incredible experience for these special wounded warriors please make your 

tax-deductible donation made out to: Families of the Wounded Fund and mail it C/O John Allison 

(FOTW Board Member and Co-Chair of the Mann Memorial Hunt) at 10503 Turning Leaf Lane, 

Spotsylvania, VA 22551.  If you have any questions please contact one of the Lt Mann Memorial Hunt 

Co-Chairs, John Allison at (540) 645-1720 or Gerald Chlidress at (540) 412-5199.   

Thank you for your consideration and support!  


